A special meeting of the Board of Election Supervisors was held at the Board Office on February 9, 1971 at 2:00 p.m.

The following members were present:

Mr. Ralph A. McCauley Mr. Raymond C. Patterson Mr. M. Kenneth Long

Mr. Wakenight from Long's Business Equipment presented to the Board the voter registration forms that he had prepared that will be processed by the Data Processing Department.

After much discussion and questions, the Board voted unanimously to order the proofs of the forms.

Mr. Patterson made a motion and seconded by Mr. Long that we order 15 voting machines covers from Niner Awning Company. Price of covers to be \$15.00 each.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted:

Daris A. Phillips, Clerk